From: ezmaralda gordon < <u>ezmaralda8@gmail.com</u>>

Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 2:08 PM

To: Kelli Trapp ketchumidaho.org; ezmaralda gordon <e zmaralda 8@gmail.com

Subject: Hi Kelli, My name is Ezmaralda Gordon, I own a business in

Ketchum Light Industrial.

I have been on the web-site to find out what the municipal parking codes are and have spoken to Wes Weitzel.

The only code is no more than 7 days. Which does not protect the business here.

The influx of people to our town and the massive amounts of building that is going on has created a parking nightmare. I have been monitoring - on my street Northwood Way for an entire block on both sides construction workers are parked all day.

Please put it on your docket to create a realistic parking situation.

Thank you, I look forward to a response to my letter and a change in parking.

Ezmaralda Gordon 221 Northwood Way A300

--

Many thanks, Ezmaralda Gemologist G.I.A. 208.725.0120